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Gayle Gerke

From: Bill Roulette <bill@aar-crm.com> on behalf of Bill Roulette

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 11:27 AM

To: Gayle Gerke

Subject: FW: submittal of predetermination report 2021-06-03736

Gayle, 
See below.  It is an email from the DAHP confirming its receipt of report 2471. 
 
Bill R.  
 

From: Jolivette, Stephanie (DAHP) <stephanie.jolivette@dahp.wa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 9:53 AM 
To: Julie Wilt <julie@aar-crm.com> 
Cc: Bill Roulette <bill@aar-crm.com> 
Subject: RE: submittal of predetermination report 2021-06-03736 
 
Hello Julie,  
 
This predetermination report has been received by the DAHP. No formal review of this project has been undertaken at 
this time.  
 
Best, 
Stephanie 
 
 

 
DAHP staff are working remotely until further notice. My hours are 8 am – 4:30 pm Monday - Friday. 
Staff no longer have land lines. For a directory of staff cell phone numbers please see the Meet the 
Staff page on our website. 
 
Stephanie Jolivette | Local Government Archaeologist 
(preferred pronouns: she / her / hers) 
Work Cell: 360-628-2755 | stephanie.jolivette@dahp.wa.gov 
  
Department of Archaeology & Historic Preservation | www.dahp.wa.gov  
1110 Capitol Way S, Suite 30 | Olympia WA 98501 
PO Box 48343 | Olympia WA 98504-8343 
 

From: Julie Wilt <julie@aar-crm.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 8:50 AM 
To: Jolivette, Stephanie (DAHP) <stephanie.jolivette@dahp.wa.gov> 
Cc: Bill Roulette <bill@aar-crm.com> 
Subject: submittal of predetermination report 2021-06-03736 
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External Email 

Hi Stephanie, I submitted this report, Archaeological Predetermination Survey of the Modern Dwellings, LLC, 
Development Property, Camas, Clark County, Washington 
Applied Archaeological Research, Inc. Report No. 2471, back in September 2021, did you receive it? 
 
Julie 
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